
 

January 18, 2018 
Greetings, 
 
I trust this new year has been off to a grand start. As we 
move forward in 2018, I want to share the following 
information and events that will be happening in our 
convention: 
 

• Foreign Mission: Pastor Dwight Benoit, Foreign 
Mission Coordinator and his team will be traveling 
to Johannesburg, South Africa; Maputo, 
Mozambique; and Malawi, Central Africa Monday, 
March 5 – Friday, March 23, 2018.  They will be 
traveling for 19 days.  I ask that you be in continued 
prayer and support them during this great venture, 
as we continue to make our Convention viable. You 
may send donations to the attention of Pastor, 
Dwight Benoit, 2830 Pine Street, Beaumont, TX 
77703. 
 

• B.M.& E. State Congress of Christian Education 1st 
Annual Super Sunday School Superintendent’s 
Conference will take place Friday, March 9 and 
Saturday, March 10, 2018.  The Host Pastor is Dr. 
Airon Reynolds, Jr. and the Borden Chapel 
Missionary Baptist Church.   We are proud of the 
commitment of our State Congress President Dr. 
Stan Hillard and his team leading out in the 
Christian Education Division of our State 
Convention. I encourage each of you to please 
register and attend. 



• Last, with respect to our recovering churches in the Southern parts 
of Texas, you will find FEMA information on Assistance for Houses 
of Worship Request Deadlines along with its application, process 
and guidelines.  We will continue to keep you and yours in our 
prayers as you start and continue to rebuild. 

 

Please refer to our Convention website: WWW.BMETEXAS.COM for 
more detailed information regarding all of the information listed above.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
214.869.0958, or my assistant at 214.938.0300.  or via email at 
mttabordallas@aol.com. 
 

Regards, 
 
 

Dr. Stephen C. Nash, Sr., President 
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